Regional Stormwater Education Program Steering Committee Notes 

Monday, December 12, 2022 

Attending: Chip Sawyer, City of St. Albans; David Allerton, Town of St. Albans;  Dean Pierce, NRPC; Dea Devlin, NRPC; Kent Henderson, FNLC; Lauren Weston, FCNRCD.

1. Introductions

Attendees were greeted.

2. Adjustments/changes to the agenda

None.

3. Review of September notes

 No revisions/notes were accepted.

4. Summary of year

Dea Devlin provided an update. Dea will be working with Parker of FNLC to compile the 
written report in time for distribution at Town Meeting. 

5. 2023 work plan and budget

Dean Pierce led a discussion of the work plan and budget documents shared for the
meeting.  The work plan document is similar the one for the current year. It does however identify possible new areas of work (such as coordinating with existing recreation program events).  Chip Sawyer encouraged a stick to basics approach. Dean explained the budget document proposes to continue direct support to the St Albans Museum for Lake Lessons. It also includes tasks to be completed by FNLC and FCNRCD and contemplates use of some carry over funds from prior years.   Consent on the work plan and budget was provided.

6. Updates/comments


7. Date for next meeting

Dean Pierce initially suggested meeting in February. After discussion the group agreed to meet in early March 

8. Adjourn
The meeting adjourned at approximately 2:45.
